
  St. Augustine R. C. Parish 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  August 14, 2022 

 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

                            Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended  Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 

Sacramental Celebrations 
  

Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated on a regular basis,    
except during Lent. It is usually celebrated within Mass.       

Arrangements must be made in advance. The parents of the 
child to be baptized meet personally ahead of time  

with the priest celebrating the sacrament.                                            
Contact the parish office for further information. 

  
Sacrament of Matrimony 

Weddings are arranged by appointment at least eight  
months in advance of the desired wedding date.  
Contact the parish  office for more information. 

  
Ministry to the Sick & Sacrament of the Sick 

If anyone in your family is seriously ill, preparing for sur-
gery, or in a nursing home and they would like a visit  

from the pastor, please call the parish office.  
  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
After Sunday Masses or 

Anytime by appointment. 
  

Parish Registration 
Please call the parish office or visit the parish  

website for a registration form or more information.  
Forms are also available in the back of the Church. 

  
Parish Committees 

The Parish Council, Filipino Sub-Council, and Finance     
Committees assist the staff in serving the parish. Please    
contact the parish office or see Fr. Bill for information    

about serving on these various committees. 
  

Novena to the Santo Niño 
Each Sunday, after the 11:00 AM Mass there is a  

novena in honor of the Santo Niño. 



20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday, August 14, 2022 

4:00 PM  Gift of Life Family House Dinner 
 

Monday, August 15, 2022 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Tuesday, August 16, 2022 
4:00 PM Gift of Life Family House Dinner 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
8:00 PM  Parish Rosary—Zoom 

 

      Wednesday, August 17, 2022 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

   Thursday, August 18, 2022 
9:00 AM  Villanova Musicians Retreat 

7:00 PM Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

7:30 PM Sinulog Triduum Mass—Tagalog 
 

Friday, August 19, 2022 
4:00 PM  Wedding Rehearsal 
5:15 PM  Wedding Rehearsal 

7:30 PM Sinulog Triduum Mass - Cebuano 
 

    Saturday, August 20, 2022 
12:00 PM  Jones-Villamor Wedding 
 3:00 PM  Smith-Pisauro Wedding 

7:30 PM Sinulog Triduum Mass—English 

Sunday, August 14, 2022 
  9:00 AM       
11:00 AM      † Luzviminda Galon Rato 
   7:00 PM        
                        

Monday, August 15, 2022 
12:05 PM         
                               

Tuesday, August 16, 2022 
12:05 PM        Deceased Members and 
                         Benefactors of the OSA 
                                                                                         

       Wednesday, August 17, 2022 
12:05 PM        The Parish Community 
                         

    Thursday, August 18, 2022 
12:05 PM         Tom & Eleanor Caffrey, 
                     60th Wedding Anniversary 
   7:30 PM   Sinulog Triduum - Tagalog  
                                                                                                                                                                               
              Friday, August 19, 2022 
12:05 PM   † Peter Waters     
  7:30 PM   Sinulog Triduum  - Cebuano  
                                                       
              Saturday, August 20, 2022 
  7:30 PM   Sinulog Triduum - English 
 
† = Deceased 
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges: 214 Percentage: 106.2392% 
Amount Pledged: $796,793.68 
Pledges Received: $740,023.68 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $750,461.39 

 

“Travelers,” to find a Mass while you are 

on the road this summer, go to the      

website: www.MassTimes.org or call: 

734-794-2100. 

Sacrificial Giving 
August 7, 2022 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 29 
Amount in Envelopes: $2,715.00 

Average $/Envelope: $93.62 
Electronic Giving: 48 

Amount Electronic: $1,915.00 
Average $/Electronic: $39.99 

Loose Money: $606.00 
Total Collection: $5,236.00 

SUMMER  SINULOG  2022 

Our Summer Sinulog celebration honoring 
the SANTO NIÑO, will be on Sunday,   
August 21st. Rev. Rob Hagan, O.S.A., the 
new Augustinian Prior Provincial will be 
the Principal Celebrant. The Mass will be     

celebrated at 11:00 AM followed by a procession of the image of 
Santo Niño through the streets of Old City Philadelphia followed 
by a light lunch.  

All are welcome to attend!   

If you are interested in helping with the event preparation, you 
can contact any of the following coordinators: Elgene Morales, 
267-307-8145, Bel Lopena, 215-676-3159, Ferdie Luyun, 267-
625-8958 or Agnes Amora 215- 289-7355. 
 

  Donations of canned soda (Pepsi, Coke, Sprite or 7UP), and 
bottled water are greatly appreciated. Please drop these 
items off any Sunday before August 14, 2022. 

 

My sheep hear my voice, says the Lord; 
I know them, and they follow me.  

                                                                                         John 10:27 

Saturday, August 20, 2022 – 6 PM 
Young Church, Arise! (Event for teens) 

An evening of Adoration with Live Music,  
Reflection, Confessions, Prayer Teams, and more! 

St. Matthew Parish, Conshohocken 
More info: flyers and registration:  

https://phillyym.org/event/arise-evening-of-
adoration-for-youth/ 

Saturday, September 17 2022 
Abbey Faith & Music Festival 
Imagine praising God with top 

artists and a crowd full of  
passionate believers and    

religious!  www.TheAbbeyFest.com 
 AbbeyFest Ministries, 220 S Valley Road - Paoli, PA 1930 

 Information: 484.320.7879  
Email: Info@theabbeyfest.com  
or TheAbbeyFest@gmail.com 

The Feast of the Assumption of 
the Blessed Virgin Mary, 

       August 15th falls on a  
Monday this year, so it is NOT a 

Holy Day of Obligation. There 
will be NO 7:00 PM Mass. 

http://www.MassTimes.org


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
Next Sunday, we celebrate one of the highlights of our parish year, the Festival of Sinulog. This year is  
especially significant as it will be the 30th Anniversary of this celebration here at St. Augustine Parish, the 
National Shrine of Santo Niño. Also, our presider will be our newly elected Augustinian Provincial, Fr. 
Rob Hagan, OSA. This will be Fr. Rob’s first visit to the parish as Provincial. He has been here often for 
weddings and baptisms. It is a great opportunity for him to experience the faith and enthusiasm of our    
Filipino community.  
 
This celebration dates back to the sixteenth century when the image of Santo Niño (Holy Child or Child 
Jesus) was discovered at a house in the village of Cebú. The area had been destroyed by gunfire destroying 
1500 homes and killing approximately 500 people.  It was agreed that the image was brought from Spain. 
The Image was found inside a small pine box, preserved in almost perfect condition. It had on a little shirt 
and cap, two of its right hand’s fingers were raised in a gesture of blessing, while the left hand held a globe 
symbolizing the world. This Image of the Child Jesus is the oldest surviving Catholic relic in the           
Philippines. 
 
Interestingly, the image was brought in a solemn procession to a church in which the Augustinian Friars 
served. Consequently, the Augustinians and the Filipino community have had a close relationship for    
hundreds of years.  
 
A church was built on the ground on which the image was found. It is very significant that during the last 
World War, a bomb fell inside that church but the Image of Santo Niño was found unscathed. It is one of 
the numerous miracles attributed to Santo Niño. 
 
How appropriate it is that a parish community served by the Augustinian Friars will carry the image of 
Santo Niño in a solemn procession in our neighborhood next Sunday.  
 
This celebration takes place in the Philippines on the 3rd Sunday of January but because of weather       
conflicts (cold and snow) we transfer the celebration here in Philadelphia to the 3rd Sunday of August. The 
church is always filled for this celebration, people coming from far and wide. 
 
I invite all of our parishioners to participate in this very exciting, lively and faith filled celebration at 11:00 
AM next Sunday. I invite you to participate in the procession and to share in refreshments and fellowship 
which will follow the procession. It is a true witness of our faith and it is a great opportunity for us as a  
parish community to come together to celebrate something joyful.  

         A word from Fr. Bill… 

Fr. Bill 

"Viva Santo Niño!   Viva! Pit Señor!" 








